



NORTH CAROLINA
WWW.TOWNOFCARRBORO.ORG

June 27, 2005

Mr. Cal Horton, Town Manager Town of Chapel Hill 306 North Columbia Street Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Dear Cal:

At the June 14 Board of Aldermen meeting, Mayor Nelson asked me to contact you to set up a meeting to discuss an annexation issue regarding Rogers Road.

More specifically, Alderman Joal Broun stated that she heard from a Rogers Road resident who indicated that he would like to be in Carrboro. She said that the neighborhood will be meeting in the future.

Aldermen Broun and Alex Zaffron volunteered to represent Carrboro in these Rogers Road discussions. It would be helpful if the Town of Chapel Hill could designate a couple of Council members to meet with our Board members. Please let me know the availability and willingness of your Council members to meet.

I can be reached at 918 -7315 or sstewart@townofcarrboro.org if you have any questions. I look forward to speaking with you.

Sincerely,

the

Steve Stewart, Town Manager

cc: Carrboro Board of Aldermen Sarah Williamson, Town Clerk Roy Williford, Planning Director



June 30, 2005

Mr. Steve Stewart Town Manager Town of Carrboro 301 West Main Street Carrboro, NC 27510

Dear Steve:

The Council will not meet again until September 12, 2005. I will present the Board of Aldermen's request regarding annexation discussion at that meeting.

Sincerely,

W. Calvin Horton Town Manager